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Electronic Bulletin No. 143 
 
 

Policy Revision Announcement 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
In an effort to accommodate for the immediate need of 20ft and 40ft chassis in Chicago, 
Pacer Stacktrain has had to make a revision in the policy of decking international 
containers at the UPRR satellite yard known as Wolcott. 
 
Any unit that has accrued more than 5 days of dwell time will be put to the ground 
effective January 9.  Pacer will absorb the cost of the lift back on the chassis during this 
time.   
 
Lift hours are from 0800-1630 M-F.   
 
Customers will receive a notice that their unit will be grounded once the box has been at 
Wolcott for 5 days.  Storage provisions with the railroad remain in effect.  Please 
continue to use your chassis lift ticket form for advance reservations. 
 
Please communicate this change with your personnel, your customers and drayage 
carriers.  This policy will be in effect until further notice. 
 


